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Welcome to Year 2! 
 

We hope that you had a lovely summer holiday. We are very excited about 
the year ahead and have already begun our topic this term, ‘Land A-hoy!’. 
As Rye is a coastal town we thought it would be the perfect topic to kick our 
learning off this year. 
We’ll be making navigating, investigating and exploring our locality and the 
wider world and learning about some of the people who have sailed the seas, 
from Captain Cook to Grace Darling.  Please find attached some of the ways 
that you can help your child to extend their learning at home. 
 

English 
This term we are learning about quest and adventure stories, beginning with 
‘Jack and the Flum Flum Tree’ by Julia Donaldson.  Not only are we going to 
write stories but we’ll be taking the opportunities to learn about other forms of 
writing, such as letters, information texts and instructions. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Maths 
In Maths this term we will learn about Number and Place Value, before 
moving on to calculation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

How You Can Help 
Please read with your child every day and talk to them about what they 
are reading. Ask them questions about the story, characters and plot. Can 
they predict what will happen next?  
Look at information texts with your child and look at the glossary and 
contents page to find out where you could locate more information.  
Our focus this term is on punctuation and how we can use it in our 
writing. 
We are also beginning to use joined handwriting.  Please encourage your 

How You Can Help 
Practise counting up and back to 100, counting on in ones or tens.   
How about starting counting on from numbers other than zero. 
It would also be helpful to help your child practise the days of the week 
and months of the year in order, as well as being able to work out what 
the next day or day before is (e.g. What is the day after Thursday? What 
is the month called before June? 
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PE 
 
Sea Turtles and Lobsters will be swimming on Tuesday mornings during term 
1.  Please also make sure that your child has a PE bag in school every day.  
All PE kit and uniform should be named (especially coats and jumpers) so 
they can be returned easily if they get found. 
 
Water Bottles and snacks 
A hydrated brain is essential to learning!  Please ensure that your child 
brings in a named water bottle.  All key-stage one children are offered a 
healthy snack each day.  They can also bring in their own healthy snack to 
have in snack time.  It is really helpful if water bottles and fruit-tubs are 
named so they can be returned if they get lost. 
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions 
or queries. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs Leigh and Mrs Mamoany. 
Sea Turtles’ and Lobsters’ Teachers 
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